

Addition of a New Transfer Station / Community Recycling Centre Item 8.5

Addition of a New TS / CRC

- City had SNC Lavalin complete a needs assessment on our current TS/CRCs in early 2020
- Needs assessment determined that the maximum capacity limits would be reached at the Mountain Facility between 2028-2035 and the peak monthly processing rates are estimated as already exceeding the maximum monthly rates at the Mountain facility and are likely to be exceeded at the Kenora facility within the next ten years
- City staff met with SNC to discuss layout of new site using Kenora site as a benchmark
- SNC determined that the footprint of new facility would need to be 8 hectares
- Staff are working with Real Estate to find parcels of land in the City that meets the requirements

